Beginning October 2021, all school volunteers and partnering agencies will be re:quired to complete an
additional new module via their myMCPS Classroom/Canvas account called COVID-19 Vaccination
Attestation in order to volunteer within our school district. Currently, all volunteers/contractors must
complete the vCAN (Volunteer Child Abuse/Neglect) module. In addition, depending on level of
volunteering, some are required to be fingerprinted, per the vCAN FAQ. Fingerprinting requirements are not
being changed. The new module will consist of a volunteer a) attesting to being fully vaccinated, b)
uploading their Certificate of COVID-19 Vaccination from the Maryland Department of Health, and ¢)
agreeing to specific expectations of masking and social distancing while in MCPS facilities.

User-Guides on how to access both module requirements and how to access and upload their Certificate of
COVID-19 Vaccination from the Maryland Department of Health will be available on the Child Abuse and

Neglect and the Volunteers websites.

Montgomery County Public Schools designates flyer distribution dates. You can
expect your child to bring home flyers from the community on the following days:

November 12, 2021 January 21, 2022 March 25, 2022

From Previous Editions of the Rockwell Register

e View & &dit Information on Parent Vue!

- “4 1 the past, we have sent home the “yellow cards/sheets"for you to
check the information contained in your child’s official

e MCPS/Rockwell data. This includes parent contact information as

well as other important data related to your child’s profile. We

would like for all parents to become proficient in working with Parent Vue and we are here to help

you! If you need assistance in logging in so that you can make changes, please be in contact with

Mr. Isabell or with me and we will arrange support for you. Your ParentVue account will be with

your child throughout their time as a student in Montgomery County Public Schools so learning

how to use it now will be helpful for the current year and years to come!




Parental Consent for Online Digital Tools

Lois P. Rockwell Elementary School may utilize a variety of supplemental online
digital tools to reinforce the district’s instructional program. In the form below,
you will find supplemental tools that may be used by Rockwell’s teachers. Links to
each supplemental tool's terms of service and privacy policy, as well as additional information on
MCPS' data privacy practices, are available on the MCPS Data Privacy and Securlty website:

e\
> . o et
< \®""  Here is the link to the Google Form: Rockwell's Online Digital
\.~g Tools Consent Form

As you learned at Back to School Night, Lois P. Rockwell Elementary is in the
The first cohort of schools to implement The Leader in Me curriculum.
Leadﬁr Implementation is a joint project between classroom teachers, specialists and
: in particular, our counselor, Mrs. Kane. You can learn more about this and
mMe how you might incorporate the goals and objectives in the home setting by

great hogeens here  attending a session in the MCPS Parent Academy. Check out this opportunity
and other virtual parent workshops and chats on the MCPS website here.

s Did you know?

Montgomery County Public Schools offers Saturday School? The George
2 e B. Thomas, Sr. Learning Academy is regionally based and students from
. 4 Rockwell are welcome to attend. Please visit their website to learn more

about this program. www.saturdayschool.org



